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Notes from Principal Scott 
  
Dear Families of Hartley,  
 
This week marks the beginning of our fourth and final marking period for the 2017-2018 school 
year. Marking period three report cards will be available to view this coming Friday, March 23.  
The link to log in to view your child’s card can be accessed on our school’s website under helpful 
links or directly on the SJCSD website.  
 
As most of you know, when this week concludes it will lead into a much deserved spring break. 
When the students and staff return we will be in the homestretch. Additionally, we will begin the 
testing window for the FSA, our state required testing for grades three to five in reading and 
math. Students in fifth grade will also take the FSA science. All of our students in K to 5 will also 
be taking the i-Ready test in reading and math. Our students have worked very hard this year in 
so many areas and we are confident if they take their time to do their best on these many 
assessments they will all demonstrate their growth this year. The testing schedule can be found 
on our school’s website and on page four of this month’s newsletter. We asked that you work 
with us to make sure your child is in school on these days and times and that as you schedule 
appointments they do not conflict with our rigorous schedule. Your support is very much 
appreciated.  
 
We kindly ask that if you need to call the school that you avoid calling between 8:20-8:40 am 
and 2: 40 – 3:10 pm. These times are during our student arrival and dismissal times; the busiest 
times of our day. We find that more and more parents are calling during this time. Keep in mind 
though, that most staff are not available to address the varied needs or requests that often occur 
during this time. We want to be available to assist and again ask that you be mindful of the time 
of day you are calling. If there is a change in the way your child is to go home we also ask that 
you inform us prior to 2:00 each day. As always, we value our partnership with you and are here 
to work with you for the success of every child.       

* School Hours: 8:30 am – 2:50 pm   *Office Hours: 8:00 am – 4:00 pm 

*Wednesdays Early Release 1:50 pm 

*To Report an Absence:  Mrs. Robin Kelley 904-547-8384 
 

 

HARTLEY PLEDGE 

“I give my word that every day I’ll do my best to live the Hartley way. Caring and responsible I 

will be, respectful and trustworthy for all to see.” 



  

 

 

  

  

Hartley Parents &Visitors: You must be an approved volunteer to come into school.  You can no 

longer sign-in as a visitor.  You must be an approved volunteer or an approved vendor. 

 

If you would like to visit your child at school during lunch, attend a field trip, and/or volunteer at 

school, please fill out the volunteer application on the following website: 

https://knt3.keepntrack.com/HTML/KnTOnlineVolunteerApplication.html?db=stjohns&version=3.16.1-

20160701  

   

Once your application has been cleared through the school district and St. Johns County Sherriff’s office, it 

will be valid for three years.  You will not need to fill out another application in the future, just let us know 

you need to be renewed.  Your volunteer status, once cleared, will allow you to sign in at all St. Johns 

County Schools. 

    

 

  

 “Pops for Tops” 

Final Box Top contest of the year 

Winning GRADE LEVEL will earn a 

popsicle party. Start clipping and 

collecting now!  

Contest dates: April 30th-May 11th 

 

 

 

Hartley is in need of volunteers for Field Day this week. Please 

use the link below to sign up. 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a054eaba82da46-volunteer 

   
                  904-547-8389 

Parents, if your child has a fever of 100.0 or 

greater, please keep them home.  They may return 

to school when they have been fever free for 24 

hours without the assistance of medication such as 

Tylenol or Advil. 

     Also, as a reminder, please check your child 
regularly for head lice. If you find your child to 
have lice, please inform the school so we may 
check all the children in class and treat the room. 
 
 Thank you so much, 
 Nurse Rosemary        
 

 

 
Nurse Newbern 



 

  

Calendar of Events   

 

March 20          Kindergarten Registration 9:00 – 1:00          

                            5th Grade Stem Fair 5:00- 6:00 PM  

March 21           5th Grade Field Study- Mr. Eggleston’s class  

March 22          Field Day -Grades 2nd & 3rd @ 9:00- 11:00                   

                            Field Day - Kindergarten 5 1st @ 12:20 - 2:20  

                            5th Grade Field Study –Mr. Barnett’s Class 

                            Chick Fil A Spirit Night @ 5:30  

March 23           Spring Photos 

                             Report Cards Available on line  

                             Movie Night Starts at 7:00 and the movie will begin at 7:30 

 

March 26            Spring Break Begins - No School for Students  

April   2               Classes Resume  

April 3                 SAC meeting in Media Center @ 3:15 

April 4                 Kindergarten Registration 1:00- 5:00 PM 

April 5                 Grade 4 & 5 Field Day times TBD    

                              2nd Grade Field Study  

April 6                 Character Counts Assembly   

April 11                Kindergarten Registration 1:00- 5:00 PM  

April 12                Arts Night  

April 13                Safety Patrol Field Study  

                              Marble Slab Sprit Night  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 





  

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



BUSINESS PARTNERS 

 

 

Big thanks to all of our business partners who help us 
make a difference. 

 

Ancient City Gymnastics 

Ancient City Tile 

Atlantic Ecological Services  

Awaken City Church 

Battery Distributors 

Beachside Entertainment 

Blessings in a Backpack 

Carrabbas 

Bill Miller of Caldwell Banker 

CPR Computers 

Earth Wind and Fire 

Restoration 

Grace Contracting  

Island Ice Cream 

John Lawrence of Watson 

Realty 

Old City Subs 

FM Medical 

Saint Augustine Dance 

Conservatory 

Saint Augustine Music  

Stacey Scanlan of Berkshire 

Hathaway 

Scott Accounting 

Seaside Children’s Dentistry 

Shores United Methodist 

Church* 

 
  



 

 

Kindergarten Registration for 2018-2019 School Year 

 

The St. Johns County School District (SJCSD) will hold early registration for children 

entering kindergarten for the 2018-2019 school year. 

Tuesday, March 20     9:00 AM – 1:00 PM          

Wednesday April 4     1:00 PM- 5:00 PM 

Wednesday April 11   1:00 PM- 5:00 PM 

To be eligible for public kindergarten in the SJCSD, children must be 5 years old on or 

before September 1 and must reside in St. Johns County. 

 

Parents must register children at the school where they are zoned for the 2018-2019 

school year. To find your school, enter your street address on the Attendance Zone Locator 

at www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/zoning/. Students zoned for the new K - 8 School “KK” will need 

to register at Allen D. Nease High School, located at 10550 Ray Rd., Ponte Vedra and 

students zoned for the new K- 8 School “LL” will need to register at the Aberdeen 

Community Center, located at 110 Flower of Scotland Ave., St. Johns.  

 

For additional information on registration and zoning, visit 

www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/student/enrollment/ or contact the Student Services Department at 

547-7598. 

 

Requirements for registration: 

 Birth certificate/Guardianship Documents 
 Documentation of a health examination performed on or after August 11, 2017 
 Proof of completed required immunizations on Form DH680 
 Proof of residence per the Residency and Guardianship Policy located at 

www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/student/residency/  

 

  

 

 



SUMMER MARINE SCIENCE PROGRAM    

 

Parents, 

Applications can still be downloaded at any time from the website prior to April 

15th  at http://www-grms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ and click on the Marine Science 

link.  The link also will have a complete day by day curriculum for each grade level, 

parent information, and a video from last year’s program.   

 

This summer program is available to all students currently in grades five through 

seven and has been sponsored by the school district since 1982.  Three eight day 

sessions are held at Gamble Rogers Middle  School with bus transportation 

provided.  The dates for the three sessions this summer will be May 29th  through 

June 7th, June 11th   through June 21st , and June 25th through July 6th.  Small 

classes of 12-14 students are separated by grade level.  All instructors in the 

program are St. Johns County School District teachers. 

 

The Marine Science Program is a carefully designed experience for responsible 

students who are interested in learning about our local marine 

environments.  Learning is “hands on” in the field with students kayaking, 

canoeing, boating, hiking, snorkeling, sailing, windsurfing, surfing, SUP, (stand up 

paddleboarding), etc.  Specific grade level activities and curriculum are attached 

to the applications and are also available from the website. 

 

More information about the program can be had by emailing 

marinescience@stjohns.k12.fl.us . 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 


